
Volunteers Needed- Help Wanted 

 

MD 24 C Lions of Virginia 

Diabetes Awareness Committee 

Lions of 24 C 
 

Interested in Children?  

 

Interested in Diabetes Awareness? 

 

What about a program that is targeted for some of the caretakers of children with 

diabetes? 

 

We are seeking members for a Committee to evaluate and make recommendations for the 

LEARNS project. 

  

"LEARNS" stands for Lions Empowering & Aiding Regional Nurses in Schools. It is designed 

to provide continuing education about diabetes awareness and care to school nurses and other 

staff. This training is through the internet and thus available without waiting for a "formal" class. 

It meets all VA state mandated guidelines. 

 

The Lions of District L developed the idea. They are in their second year of this project with a 

grant funded by LCIF and others. 

 

We are being asked to become part of this program, thus bringing LEARNS to interested schools 

in our District. 

 

The committee will decide if this is a project that would be good for our district, is it financially 

feasible, and do we want to be part of this project. 

 

If you are interested in being a part of the LEARNS committee or just want to learn more please 

contact Lion Babs Newman at lionbabette@gmail.com 

 

mailto:lionbabette@gmail.com

